
In today's dynamic digital environment, organizations must continually create 
new value—for themselves and their customers. Transformation requires an 
experienced, objective advisor—a catalyst for positive change with a track 
record of success.

At Hitachi Consulting, our entire 
focus is on co-creating solutions 
to your biggest challenges, to 
help you imagine and accelerate 
your digital journey with a 
practical approach that is just 
right for your organization's 
future.

Supported by the government's 
aggressive and farsighted 'Digital 
India' and 'Make In India' 
initiatives, the country is moving 
towards becoming one of the 
biggest digital economies of the 
world. Both government and 
businesses are actively seeking 
innovative solutions to 
restructure their organizations 
with a digital infrastructure that 
enables them to efficiently face 
the new challenges, and global 
competition, and turn big ideas 
into sustainable solutions.

Hitachi Consulting with its deep 
understanding of integrated 

organizational digital 
transformation and globally 
recognized Industrial Internet of 
Things (IIoT) solutions is 
imparting an edge to its 
customers. Through its 
consulting-led approach, Hitachi 
Consulting is facilitating a 
seamless transition from 
traditional manufacturing 
systems to smart manufacturing 
systems; creating AI and IoT-
enabled smart spaces; and 
applying analytics for fact-based 
decision-making. Thus helping 
organizations innovate faster, 
maximize operational efficiency 
and deliver measurable 
sustainable results.

Smart Manufacturing

A Harvard Business School study 
reveals that leading digital 
organizations receive better 
earnings, better margins, and 
higher net incomes.

The age of smart manufacturing 
is here, aided by digital 
innovations such as the Internet 
of Things, artificial intelligence, 
data analytics, machine learning 
and cognitive computing. 
Gaining greater control over 
your manufacturing and supply 
chain is more achievable than 
ever - to predict and prevent 
downtime, mitigate bottlenecks 
and defects, and position your 
company as a digital leader. 
To achieve this vision, Hitachi 
Consulting uniquely brings to 
you Social Innovation through 
integrated IT (Information 
Technology) and OT 
(Operational Technology) 
based transformation.

While digital transformation is 
often seen as a technology 
initiative, the human elements 
that go along with it are just as 
important and can ultimately 
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determine the success or failure 
of organizational change. 
Hitachi Consulting can also 
help you with organizational 
change management.

Smart Spaces

Hitachi Consulting's smart spaces 
and video intelligence solutions 
leverage video, IoT, secure data 
storage and management, along 
with data blending, analytics and 
digital tools to provide solutions 
for Smart Cities, Smart Campuses 
as well as manufacturing 
industries. The smart spaces 
solution suite delivers insights 
using AI technologies, enables 
machines to automate tasks 
effectively and empowers people 
to make smarter decisions. 
This helps to augment safety 
and security with improved 
situational awareness, achieve 
enhanced operational excellence, 
and optimizes space utilization 
and business operations thus 
helping in reducing costs.

Real Time Governance

Hitachi Consulting offers an 
extensive range of solutions and 
services to enable Real Time 
Governance. Hitachi Consulting 
builds Command Control Centers 
that provide actionable insights 
for a smooth Real Time 
Governance across 
municipalities, cities and states as 
well as commercial spaces.

Hitachi has helped the state of 
Andhra Pradesh implement its 
Real Time Governance Command 
and Control Center; this is 
significantly contributing in 
enabling e-Governance initiatives 
through insights derived from 
data across departments, IoT 

devices and surveillance systems 
– the key is to be able to provide 
real time actionable analytics.  
The government is achieving 
measurable and meaningful 
outcomes in key areas, including 
transparency and accountability 
across the state, public safety, 
disaster and relief management, 
resource management-furthering 
the state's aim to compute a 
citizen happiness index and drive 
governance in real time towards 
improving happiness by adopting 
a mission-centric approach to 
implementing government 
policies.

Digital transformation is 
imperative, but few organizations 
are equipped to undertake the 
journey alone. We have 
unmatched expertise in IT and 
OT. IoT is in our DNA. Innovative 
thinking and building the future 
is at the heart of everything we 
do. We co-create with 
organizations around the world 

to accelerate their digital 
transformation and respond to 
dynamic global change. We bring 
the power of Hitachi and 
expertise to you.
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